
 

Join Dr. Ghilani for the first Superintendent's Forum  

of the 2018-19 School Year 

Tuesday, October 30 at 6:00PM 

Pleasant Hills Middle School Cafeteria 

 

This event is designed as an open forum  

to encourage positive dialogue between district administration  

and parents within the West Jefferson Hills School District.  

In light of the many busing issues we have had this year,  

representatives from our bus transportation company will be on hand. 

 

Please RSVP by October 24, 2018  

to Patty Zeleznick at pzeleznick@wjhsd.net. 

 

 Address any concerns you may have 

 Get your information and facts straight from the source 

 Provide feedback and ask questions on all issues 
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